Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Occupational Therapy
The Board of Occupational Therapy hereby gives notice that the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Liana Valla OTR/L, on April 4, 2018, was withdrawn at the Board’s meeting held on October 29, 2018, upon request of the Petitioner.  The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 44, No. 81, of the April 25, 2018, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.  The person to be contacted with regard to this petition is: Allen Hall., Executive Director, Board of Occupational Therapy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255.
